
February 2022- Library Director’s Report
	CIRCULATION
	February 2022
	YTD February 2022
	January 2022
	YTD January 2022

	2022
	1,470
	3,027
	1,557
	1,557

	2021
	1,681
	3,319
	1,638
	1,638

	2020
	4,030
	7,562
	3,532
	3,532

	PLS LOANS SENT 
	February 2022
	YTD February 2022
	January 2022
	YTD January 2022

	2022
	417
	799
	382
	382

	2021
	338
	629
	291
	291

	2020
	501
	468
	501
	501

	OWWL2Go Stats
	February 2022
	YTD February 2022
	January 2022
	YTD January 2022

	2022
	428
	854
	426
	426

	2021
	394
	850
	456
	456

	2020
	407
	839
	432
	432



Programs: 
Book Discussion Group was held on February 23rd, with 4 people in attendance. In March, the book will be The Music of Bees by Eileen Garvin. 
Bird Watch Livestream with Cornell-0 attendees.


Meetings: 2/2- Budget Committee, 2/8 Time Clock Training, 2/11-Annual Report Workshop, Friends Meeting, 2/14-RRLC Tech Grant meeting,  2/16-New Directors’ Group, 2/17- Retirement Webinar, 2/18 System Meeting, 2/23 Creating Annual Report to the Community, 2/24 PLS New Director-Local History & Resources, Development Committee, 2/25 OWWL User Group
New York State is changing the way we report our retirement information. I have been working with Complete Payroll through this process. I have also been working with CPP on the new Time Clock system, which went live on 2/13/2022, with only a few minor issues.

At the Friends meeting, a discussion was held on what to do with discarded and donated books. The Friends are working on possibilities to bring in some money while limiting the amount of time and energy needed. Other fundraisers were discussed. Annual mailing of the membership drive will go out at the end of March. Jes and I will be working on the library’s insert to go in the annual mailing. Next meeting is scheduled for March 11th at 4 pm.

Outreach: 2/1-Family Literacy Meeting, 2/9 Meet with Family Lit partner, 2/15 Family Literacy Meeting, 2/28 Read Across America visit with Rotary
Family Literacy Team-

We have been working hard on our presentation and activities. Our very first visit is to Cordelia Greene Library in Castile. I will be presenting. I will have at least one more presentation this spring for this project.

Read Around Perry-

The virtual author visit with Ms. Garvin is scheduled for Tuesday, March 29th at 7pm. Register on the Read Around Perry website. After this program, I will be stepping back from RAP and Jes Purvis will be taking over serving as the library’s representative.
Building: 
General Security stopped in to look over the building and put together a quote. Director DeMarte will be following up with both security companies next month to present quotes to the building committee in March. 

On February 22nd, staff came into work and there was no heat. Harding came and found the igniter was shorted out. Even with all the ground water and flooding concerns, so far all areas in the basement have remained dry. 
Technology: 2/2-PLS Tech Visit
The new copier contract has been signed and the new copier is on order, hopefully for a summer 2022 install. The order was placed for the new Clerk computer and a new laptop. PLS has taken delivery of the items and is working to get those set up then will bring them next month to the library for installation. 
Hoefler Communications is scheduled to come in early March to install the new internet drop for the Children’s Room OPAC and to re-run the internet line to the Director’s Computer.
Staff Projects
Sarah has started digitizing the Wiles letters. She and I met with RRLC to determine best practices and information needed for the photos and metadata to be uploaded to the New York Heritage database. This is being paid for by the grant from RRLC.

Briana is working on digitizing the memorial information, with assistance from Janice. This is a project that had previously been started.
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